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ADEM Announces Permit Transfer and Modification 
  

MONTGOMERY - The Alabama Department of Environmental Management has announced 

the transfer and modification of a solid waste facility permit for the Noble Hill Landfill (permit 

No. 28-08), near Attalla. 

On August 27, the permit was transferred from S.V. Enterprises, LLC, to Evergreen 

Environmental Partners, LLC, which plans to begin clearing and remediation operations 

immediately. 

Located off of Sand Valley Road, the site contains landfill units that ceased operations 

more than 25 years ago. The units were not properly closed and resulted in years of litigation. 

The new owners have committed to remediating the site to meet current operating and 

closure standards, while adding a new state of the art, lined, disposal area at the site. 

Among other operating requirements under the permit modification, the new owners are 

required to implement groundwater monitoring, methane gas monitoring, sediment and runoff 

control, and vector control programs at the landfill. 

More information regarding this permit transfer and modification can be obtained by 

contacting ADEM’s Solid Waste Branch at landmail@adem.alabama.gov or (334) 274-4201. 

The site has been an environmental concern for the Department, and this step represents 

getting the site back into compliance to further protect human health and the environment. 
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